Greenville Woodworkers Guild

Rule for shop use with respect to coronavirus
Effective June 9, 2020 until further notice

All Guild Members,

The Board of Directors has decided, at the recommendation of the shop manager, to
resume a full shift schedule beginning June 15th. The current rules for additional
hygiene measures will remain in effect:

1. Use face mask while in main or lower building.

2. Wash hands BEFORE entering the shop and frequently while on site.

3. Submit to temperature check upon entering the shop.

4. Respect social distancing.

Shop reservations will no longer be necessary beginning June 15. If the shop
becomes too busy, the Shop Manager and Supervisors will limit the number of
members present.

This move to a full schedule will depend on the availability of supervisors (1 on duty per
shift beginning June 15 instead of 2 per shift). You should check the schedule on the
website before coming to the shop, there may be shifts with no supervisor and
the shop will have to close.

Meetings in other parts of the facility from the shop of no more than 12 will be allowed
beginning June 15.

Other activities such as the Youth Mentoring Program, Mentoring Classes, the Toy
Program and etc. will restart a little later. We will inform you as these other activities are
restarted.

The July Monthly Meeting, scheduled for July 6th, will be held online. You will receive
more detail about this in the next two weeks. The topic for this meeting will be CNC -
What is it and Why do we Have it? led by David Dewease, Allison Yanover and
Thomas Newton.



